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Dear Members of the Selection of Bills Committee,

National Greenhouse and Energy Reporting Amendment Bill 2009

Thank you for your invitation to PricewaterhouseCoopers to prepare a written submission
to you on the National Greenhouse and Energy Reporting (NGER) Amendment Bill 2009.

The Department of Climate Change provided us with the opportunity to comment on the
proposed NGER Amendment Bill 2009 in February 2009. Overall, we were supportive of
the proposed changes but provided a couple of minor comments. I have attached these
comments in Appendix A.

If you have any questions on our comments regarding the NGER Amendment Bill 2009, or
would like to discuss previous commentary we have provided to the Department of
Climate Change on NGER more broadly, please feel free to call me on 03 8603 3285.

Yours sincerely

Valerie Clifford
Partner
valerie.clifford@au.pwc.com

PricewaterhouseCoopers is committed to providing our clients with the very best service. We
would appreciate your feedback or suggestions for improvement. You can provide this feedback
by talking to your engagement partner, calling us within Australia on 1300 792 111 or visiting our
website http://www.pwcfeedback.com.au/


